
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

Our trip to South Angle Farm Park was a success and children 

really enjoyed the experience. They wrote a recount about the 

visit and it was lovely to read how much fun they have all had. We 

have uploaded some photos to the Year 1 blog for your information.  

On Monday, we will be having our annual Sports Day. This year due to Covid restrictions 

we are sorry not to have any parent spectators but will try to put on the website as 

many photos as possible. Children will have an ice lolly at the end of their session as a 

little treat. The ice lollies are sponsored by the Friends of Ely St. John’s.  

On the 6th of June it is change over day when the children will meet their Year 2 

teachers. You will be informed shortly after this date about who your child’s teacher 

will be next year.  

Please practise spelling correctly the following high frequency words: love, come, 

where, there, some.  

In Literacy: 

We will be learning about space, reading 

and writing facts. We are focusing on –s 

and –es suffixes.  

In Numeracy: 

We are focusing on addition. We will be 

solving word problems.  

 

Homework: 

A separate homework grid has now been 

sent out. Please complete at least 3 

homework tasks this half term. Last day 

to return the completed homework is 

Wednesday the 14th of July.  

 

CLIC: 

Place value: recognising numbers within 

100 and beyond. Addition and 

subtraction.   
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